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CITY OF FREEPORT MOURNS LOSS OF FIRE CHIEF BRAD LIGGETT 

 

FREEPORT, Ill.— Freeport Fire Department Chief Brad Liggett, aged 55, passed away suddenly 

on January 8, 2022. Chief Liggett served the Freeport Fire Department since July of 2019 after 

serving the City of Beloit’s Fire Department for 30 years and as the department’s Fire Chief for 

16 years. In December 2021, Chief Liggett was elected to be the 1st Vice President of the 

Metropolitan Fire Chiefs Association. 

 

Funeral arrangements will be made available through Daley Murphy Wisch & Associates 

Funeral Home in Beloit. The City sends its sincere condolences to Chief Liggett’s wife, family 

and friends, and the City of Beloit Fire Department. 
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